Coming Up

Newsletter Issue 15 - W/c 15th January 2024

Monday 22nd Jan	Y5 Swimming	Young Voices
	LAMDA Lessons PM	Y2 Forest School
	Drama Club 3.30-4.30pm	Y1-3 Multiskills Club 3.30-4.30pm
Tuesday 23rd Jan	Singing Lessons AM	Y1 Swimming
	Flute Lessons PM	Y4-6 Hockey Club 3.30-4.30pm
Wednesday 24th Jan	Y 3-6 Choir 12-12.30pm	Piano Lessons PM
	Drum Lessons PM	Y4-6 Netball Club 3.30-4.30pm
Thursday 25th Jan	Guitar Lessons AM	Drum Lessons PM
	Basketball League Finals USSC	Y3-6 Spotlight Club 3.30-4.15pm
	Y1-2 Art Club 3.30-4.30pm	Gymnastics Club 4.15-5pm
	Boccia League	
Friday 26th Jan	Coffee & Conversation 9.15am	Piano Lessons AM
	Celebration Assembly 2.45pm	

Notices

One way system

Just a reminder that we try and operate a one way system out of the pull in during drop off and collection to help ease congestion. Please turn right out of the pull in. Thank you.

Emailing the office

For any queries or absence reporting, please can parents/carers email enquiries@englishmartyrs.rutland .sch.uk







Virtue of the week

The virtue next week is: Love of Learning

Please take time to discuss this at home with your child/ren.

Brass Band Visit

We were very lucky to have a visit from the NMPAT Brass Recital Team this week. The children we able to learn about and listen to a range





of brass instruments. What a fantastic opportunity!



Head Teacher Awards



Congratulations to all the children who have received awards this week.





Cross Country

Well done to all of the athletes who took part in the cross country league on Saturday. It was a lovely morning for a run. As this was the final event of the league, places were announced. Marguerite is joint champion in the Y3 girls event, whilst Benny was bronze medallist in the Y6 boys event and Mya and Sophie shared the bronze medal in the year 6 girls competition.

Thanks to everyone who has taken part over the course of the event.





Happy Birthday to the children who have had birthdays recently



EYFS— Daniel & Zara

Y3—Oliver

Y4—Desiree

Y5—Riley

Child Led Liturgies

We had a visit from Tom Shannon today who is the Trust Chaplain and he observed our amazing child led liturgies in each year group.



Y4 Roman Trip

Mrs Topping's class enjoyed their trip to the Rutland Museum on Tuesday to start off their Romans topic. They found out some amazing facts about the Romans in Rutland and looked at interesting artefacts from around the county, such as coins, jewellery, pots and statues.





Y3 Science Investigations

Mrs Boyd's class have been carrying out science investigations on their topic of light. They have been observing what they could see in the box when there was a source of light compared to when there wasn't.



FEM News! <u>Cake Raffle</u>

The winner this week is Luke E!

Prayer of the week

Dear Lord, please pray for all those across the world who need courage daily to overcome challenge, those affected by war, poverty, loss and illness.

Lord in your mercy, hear our prayer.

Amen.

Making pizza in After School Club!

The children enjoyed making their own pitta bread pizza in After School Club on Thursday. They en-

joyed eating it even more!



Children's Mental Health Week

If you would like to get involved at home for Children's Mental Health week, there are some great resources on their website. You can download activities and tips to share with your family. Take a look here.



St Joseph's Church

Keep up to date with the Parish news here.

